
 

 

Dear First Vice Presidential Candidate Kevin: 

      

On behalf of Florida Realtors®, representing over 225,000 members in the 

great state of Florida, it is my pleasure to convey our formal endorsement of your 

campaign for 2024 First Vice President of the National Association of 

REALTORS®. 

 

During the interview process, your preparation, knowledge, and expertise were    

evident. Florida Realtors NAR Directors overwhelmingly voted to endorse your 

campaign. Directors emphasized that you are very skilled at navigating the 

association and governmental entities to secure a solution to keep members at the 

center of the transaction.  

 

Florida’s directors are confident that you have the knowledge and experience to 

lead NAR. We look forward to your open-minded approach to see all sides of the 

issues that we will encounter. 

 

We proudly endorse your candidacy and look forward to working together to 

affect positive change in our industry. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Florida Realtors® President  

 


